
 
 
 
 
 
September 1, 2018 
 
Notice to users of Pyramex SL series Cap Style Hard Hats to Canada 
 
 
Dear User/Distributor, 
 
Pyramex recently had a minor non-compliance to CSA standards for hard hats, CSA Z94.1-2015.  In 
the CSA Z94.1-2015 standard, the coverage for the sides was revised to be lower on the head and 
therefore the SL series did not meet the requirement by 2-4 mm in side coverage.  The problem 
came to our attention in December 2016, corrections were made to the product in order to come into 
compliance immediately.  As of August 2017, these products are in full compliance to CSA Z94.1-
2015.  Below are photos of the non-compliant coverage: 
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The following photos show the modifications that were made to the SL series hat in order to come 
into compliance: 
 
 

 
Our records show that you purchased these helmets during the time period of December 2016 – July 
2017.  This letter serves as a formal notice that these helmets may have been out of compliance for 
this short period of time to the 2015 standard revision, but still comply with CSA Z94.1-09 standard. 
 
If you wish to return any of the purchased helmets, please contact your sales representative to return 
the product purchased during this time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa Methvin 
Vice President – Product Development 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


